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Frank P. Darr 
(614) 719-2855—Direct Dial 
fdarr@mwncmh.com 

 
April 16, 2014 

 
 
Barcy McNeal 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
RE: Case No. 14-0662-GA-UNC and Case No. 07-1285-GA-EXM 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On April 15, 2014, Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. (“VEDO”) filed an application to modify 
its billing format and provided sample bill formats in Case No. 14-0662-GA-UNC and Case No. 07-1285-
GA-EXM. 

 
On April 16, 2014, Commission Staff contacted the undersigned and indicated that Staff did not 

believe that a filing in Case 07-1285-GA-EXM was necessary and requested that VEDO withdraw the 
application in that docket.  Based on Commission Staff’s request, Vectren requests that it be permitted 
to withdraw the application from Case No. 07-1285-GA-EXM and that this letter serve as notice of 
withdrawal in that docket. 

 
VEDO again requests that its application in Case No. 14-0662-GA-UNC be approved by May 21, 

2014 so that it may incorporate the proposed bill formats with the June 1, 2014 billing cycle. 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Frank P. Darr_________________________ 
Frank P. Darr 
 

       Attorney for Vectren Energy Delivery of  
       Ohio, Inc. 
FPD:vlp 
cc: Parties of Record, 
 Case No. 07-1285-GA-EXM 
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